
  
 

July 13, 2017 

 

We were fortunate to have another very successful Four for the Fourth this year with great 

weather and turnout. Four for the Fourth has become one of the hallmark events in Yorktown 

and continues to serve as a great avenue for trail expansion. Chris Day and Ted Johnson from 

Four for the Fourth will give a more detailed presentation on this year’s Four for the Fourth at 

Monday’s meeting.  
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